
 

 

 

 

 

 

7 November 2018 

 

 

Thai Quoc Khanh 

fyi-request-8987-5169a10b@requests.fyi.org.nz 

 

  

Dear Thai Quoc Khanh 

 

On behalf of Gabriel Makhlouf, Secretary to the Treasury, I acknowledge receipt of 

your email requesting: 

 

I found your reports on District Health Board Financial Performance are very 

useful and interesting. Could you please kindly provide the relevant data sources 

used in your reports from 2013 to 2017 such as: 

 

1. The Schedules (7 schedules) at 30 June 2015. 

2. The FTE number at each DHB from 2013 to 2017.“” 

 

Your request was received by the Treasury on 3 November 2018 and will be dealt with 

in accordance with the provisions of the Official Information Act. 

 

The Treasury will not publish your personal contact details or use the information for 

any reason other than processing your request.  The personal information you provide 

will be subject to the requirements of the Privacy Act 1993 and the Official Information 

Act 1982. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Liam McCabe 

Ministerial Advisor 

 


